
 

 

 
We recently completed an upgrade of our facilities and took the opportunity to free up wall space by 

using digital honour boards. Craig at Instorevision made this process straightforward and we now 

have two televisions covering officials and playing honours. This process allowed us to recognise 

many more achievements than was possible on fixed honour boards. If you would like to have people 

within your club better recognised and displayed I commend the team at Instorevision to you. 
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